
 

 

 

 

 

 

St John’s RC News  

Week Ending Friday 13th 2022 

Congratulations to the girls football team representing St Johns against 

St Vincent's! Their first match and a great effort 

Y2 had an amazing morning creating their own settings for                 

Bog Babies 

If your child attends either Breakfast Club or After School Club, can you 

please make sure you pay if you have not done so already, thank you 



 

 

 

 

Y3 Science Project  where the 

children were  learning about 

what helps a plant grow and 

how water is transported 

Y1 children                

exploring dinosaur 

poo!  They  sorted it 

into groups :             

carnivore, herbivore 

and omnivore ! Don’t  

worry it was fake             

dinosaur poo!! 

Please remember to pay for school dinners through the School Grid, if 

you need help please contact the school  office 

Thank you for your patience whilst the building work continues.         

Mrs Malik and Mrs Wren are always available should you have any 

queries. We can’t wait to get the new office up and running and back 

to normal so we can see you properly again 



 

 

St John the Baptist Catholic Primary School, Ann St, Rochdale, OL11 1EZ 

Tel: 01706 647195 

Email: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Reception class     

learning about     

number bonds 

of 5. They  

quickly            

understood 

what to do and 

had a fun       

lesson 

Y6 concentrating 

hard building       

suspense in their 

writing exercises.  

                                    

Y1 using acrylic 

paints—deciding 

which colours to use 

when they start to cre-

ate plant pictures    

inspired by Georgia 

O’Keeffe 



 

 



 

 


